
Dear Mr. White,

Secretary-Treasumr:
DAVID J. REHBERG

701

In accordance with the provisions of the IBEW System Council ByLaws, this
letter shalt serve as official notification that I shall be serving as chairman of System
Council T-3.

As chairman of System Council T-3 and on behalf of all IBEW Local Unions
affiliated with System Council T-3, I am proposing the following:

A full one-year extension to the existing agreement dated
effective June 28, 2009, through June 23, 2012. This extension
will extend the existing agreement with no changes whatsoever
in any and all provisions of the agreement as covered under the

Table of Contents, Memoranda of Agreement, Appendices B, C, 0,
E, F, G, 5, T, Functional Articles, Local Letters, National Letters and

Attachments with no additional costs to the members.

I can be reached in my San Francisco office,

iNTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS
SYSTEM COUNCIL T-3

July 11, 2012

Mr. Randy White
Director, Labor Relations
AT&T

Re: 2012 Extension Proposal

I Chariman:
PETER PLISATERI

Chairman, System Council T-3


